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Young people have their say on climate change 
 
Nearly 3,000 young people from schools and youth groups across Gloucestershire responded to a 
Climate Action Survey. 
 
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/gloucestershire-county-council-news/news-december-
2022/young-people-have-their-say-on-climate-change/ 
 
Gloucestershire Road Safety Partnership relaunches 
 
Gloucestershire’s Road Safety Partnership relaunched on 2 December with presentations from all 
the key partners to renew their commitment to joint working and vision zero – a global road safety 
project which aims to achieve zero deaths or serious injuries on our roads. 
 
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/gloucestershire-county-council-news/news-december-
2022/gloucestershire-road-safety-partnership-relaunches/ 

 

Tree numbers boosted by planting days 

 

As part of the county council’s ambition to plant one million trees by 2030, three planting days 

have been held. 

 

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/gloucestershire-county-council-news/news-december-

2022/tree-numbers-boosted-by-planting-days/ 

 

Keep your home safe this winter 
 
Residents are being advised to keep their home safe this winter by following advice from 
Gloucestershire Fire and Rescue Service (GFRS). 
 
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/gloucestershire-county-council-news/news-december-

2022/keep-your-home-safe-this-winter/ 

 

Education teams present Restorative Practice vision to the Government 

 

Education teams at Gloucestershire County Council were recently invited by the Government to 
present their vision for Restorative Practice and how it can drive improved inclusion across the 
local and national education system. 
 

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/gloucestershire-county-council-news/news-december-

2022/education-teams-present-restorative-practice-vision-to-the-government/ 

 

 

Thanks 

Vernon 

 

Cllr Vernon Smith 

Email vernon.smith@gloucestershire.gov.uk 
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